
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

This week some of our students spent a day at 
Warwick University where they took part in a 
range of workshops and experiences. Students 
were keen to question the current students and 
professors about life at university and what 
they would recommend. We received some 
lovely feedback from Warwick University about 
how well our students engaged and how they 
positively contributed to the day. We do have 
strong links with Warwick University, one of the 
Russell Group universities in the country and 
are delighted that our students are able to 
benefit from this close working. 

With university and careers in mind, we host 
our annual Careers Fair next week. We have a 
wide range of employers, colleges and 
universities attending and students will have a 
chance to find out more about their chosen 
career. If they are not sure yet which career 
path they want to follow, that is ok too. The 
event will be an excellent opportunity to match 
interests and skills with a whole host of future 
careers. 

Our sporting successes continue with several 
final competitions next week - the basketball 
final is certainly getting a lot of support from 
both students and staff alike! Good luck boys!

Driving in to school this week I have noticed a 
sign has appeared to say that The Avenue will

be closed for a number of weeks starting 8th

April; you may want to take that into 
consideration when planning the drop off / 
collection each day. As there are several road 
works in the local vicinity, please can you 
remind your child to take extra care when 
travelling to and from school. As a reminder, 
we do not permit parents or carers to come 
onto the school site to drop off or collect and 
we do ask you to be mindful and considerate of 
children walking and also of our neighbours. 

After Easter we will be running our practice 
expeditions for Bronze and Silver Duke of 
Edinburgh Awards. These are nationally 
acclaimed programmes which provide students 
with an experience they might not normally get. 
I am very familiar with the Awards from a 
parent point of view as my two daughters 
completed / are completing their Bronze, Silver 
and Gold Awards. As part of the programme, 
students undertake volunteering, learn a skill of 
their choice as well as complete a series of 
walks, navigations and camping expeditions. 
We are delighted that we are able to 
significantly reduce the cost of these to 
families. The programmes are open to children 
in Year 9 onwards, so please do get in touch if 
you would like to find out more. 

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman, Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Sinead

Summer

Finley

Henry

Charley



Year 8 Trip to Warwick University

On the 2 April we took 15 year 8 pupils to Warwick University. The subject taster event provided the 

opportunity for students to see the University and engage in interactive academic sessions covering 

Maths, Linguistics and DNA. The pupils had a fantastic day and were incredibly engaged with the 

whole experience. They learnt about the maths behind memory games, made DNA models out of 

sweets and explored how Donald Trump has changed the way he uses his voice. We were so 

impressed at the pupils’ confidence to speak to the lecturers and students about subjects and life at 

University and they all fully made the most of exploring all that was on offer. Eyes were opened and 

the pupils were bowled over by just how many different types of subjects you can learn at University.

Mr Perris and Mrs Evans

Careers Fair

A Careers Fair will take place on Wednesday 9th April 2025 starting at 12.30pm.

It is aimed at years 9-13 who will have appointed times to visit the fair with their teacher/tutor.

The fair continues for 45 minutes after the end of the school day for drop ins from other 

year groups and parents/carers.

The fair has representatives from industry (both public and private sectors), colleges, training 

providers and universities.

We have 19 organisations coming in so far and we are really looking forward to welcoming them.

Mrs Evans

Careers Advisor



Macbeth Performance at Meadow Park

The performance of Macbeth by Katch 22 (on 19th March) was a fantastic experience for all Year 11 

students! It was exciting to see students engage directly with the play and ask thought-provoking 

questions about the characters and themes. The opportunity for students to dig deeper into the motives 

behind the characters like Macbeth and Lady Macbeth, as well as the play’s exploration of power, guilt, 

and fate was enriching and made a difference to their understanding of the play.

Miss Russell

Director of English and Literacy



Miss Chapman

Curriculum Leader - MFL
























